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I'm writing in support of HB-2978-A 

 

I live in Three Rivers, Oregon and would like to express my support for more wildlife 

crossings in our state. Our main highway is 97, and during the Spring, Summer and 

early Fall months, the highway is riddled with dead deer. It is both stressful and 

distressing to see so many deer killed along this highway, and I have on more than 

one occasion had near misses with my vehicle. I know other states have made more 

progress on implementing wildlife crossings, and I would like to see Oregon do the 

same. With the abundance of wildlife moving in this state, it is necessary for both the 

safety of our drivers and our wildlife.  

 

Lori Stamp 

 


